
Calif. wildlife checkpoint on
Highway 395
The  California  Department  of  Fish  and  Wildlife  will  be
conducting a wildlife checkpoint operation April 28 to promote
safety, education and compliance with law and regulations.

CDFW  law  enforcement  division  will  be  conducting  the
inspection on southbound Hightway 395, south of Bishop on that
Monday from 8am-4pm.

The wildlife checkpoint is being conducted to protect and
conserve  fish  and  wildlife,  and  to  encourage  safety  and
sportsmanship  by  promoting  voluntary  compliance  with  laws,
rules and regulations through education, preventative patrol
and enforcement.

All anglers and hunters will be required to stop and submit to
an  inspection.  CDFW  officers  will  also  be  providing
informative literature about the invasive quagga mussel and
New Zealand mudsnail.
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